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8th January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

After an assessment of the school site and surrounding areas we have had to make the difficult decision to close to Key Workers today. This is due to the difficult driving conditions which makes it difficult for staff to get to work safely. We do  not have a safe number of staff available to staff the school and the welfare of our children and staff is paramount. I appreciate that it is not an ideal situation and it is not a decision we take lightly. Heavy snow is forecast for the remainder of the day.
Key worker children will work remotely today and teachers will be online to give feedback and the school email is still open for enquiries.
Apologies for the inconvenience, we know the difficulties it causes. 

We will reopen on Monday as usual. 

Yours Sincerely

J Bromley

King Street Primary
